Original Message-----

From:

To: DMahon <DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us>

Sent: Wed, Mar 4, 2020 11:31 am

Subject: Question about submitting a petition to request traffic calming

Dear Ms. Mahon,

I live on between and and the way people barrel down our street to avoid waiting at the corner of Park and Forest has become pretty scary. It makes it difficult for kids who live on Park OR Huntington to cross Huntington in order to walk down Park Ave to school. Since there is no sidewalk on half of the north side of Huntington, we HAVE to cross Huntington to get down the hill and there is no great place to cross when you never know who is going to come careening up the street from Park.

I was wondering if you could provide any instruction you have on petitioning the Town Meeting to request traffic calming. Is there a template or form we should use to do this? Any advice you can provide would be appreciated.

Thanks,